

06/28/2004 13:06

Kim Coates San Francisco Unified School District School Health Programs: Department 1515 Quintara Street San Francisco, CA 94116

12 June 2004

Dear Ms. Coates.

I am in receipt of your letter of 9 June, 2004 and have read it carefully.

OPI

We are completing the "presentation outlines" which your office had requested. These will be sent to you well before lune 24th for your review.

Per your request, the outlines will include and delinears changes and additions. Where appropriate, we will give science source references for SFUSD reviewing staffs' perussi.

We will also request a meeting with the SFUSD officials who are reviewing our presentation. Evidently, recent events in the press have generated pressure on the District. However, when all of the facts are laid on the table, it will be very clear to all concerned in the SFUSD that Narconon's drug education is well documented and satisfies the criteria for drug education set by the appropriate national bodies.

That youth in San Francisco as everywhere in America continue to get qualified, effective drug education services that enlighten them as to the true dangers of alcohol and other drugs should be our mutual focus. The Narconon program of drug education lectures have clearly demonstrated their popularity with both teachers and children. We intend only to improve their effectiveness with this review process we are going through with you.

Sincerely yours.

Tony Bylsma

Executive Director

Narconon California Drug Prevention & Education

Voice (323) 257-8009 / Fax (325) 257-8000; 4442 York Boulevard, Suitz 15, Los Angeles, CA 90041 www.drag-prevention.org . info@drag-prevention.org

NARCONON Brig Prevention & Rescriber, Inc. is a nemprofit public benefit corporation and is licensed by NARCONON Interestional